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DAILY MESSAGE OF MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED DURING THE JOURNEY FROM THE
MARIAN CENTER OF FIGUEIRA, TO THE CITY OF SAO PAULO, BRAZIL, TO THE VISIONARY
FRIAR ELÍAS DEL SAGRADO CORAZÓN DE JESÚS

I write this message with words of light to be able to express, through them, the gratitude and the
Love that I have for My dear children, especially for all souls that throughout the times and My
Apparitions have made their first vows of consecration to the Mother of God.

For this reason, My children, I come in a special way today to invite and call each Child of Mary to
be present with me on March 12, 2019, at the Marian Center of Aurora, the place that will be the
venue for the next Annual Meeting of the Children of Mary.

I invite and call you to be in the presence of your Celestial Mother so that you may not only renew
the vows of your consecration, which you once made, but also that your souls may receive a
spiritual impulse directly from the Mother of God in order that your consciousnesses may prepare
for the times of emergencies.

Surrounded by the splendorous Aurora, I invite you to be by My side on this March 12 and also to
invite, in this year, a brother or sister to participate in the Meeting so they can see how beautiful it is
to live in the Heart of God.

As of now, I announce this invitation so that each child of Mine may get organized to be present.

This Meeting will be globally broadcast through Mercy Mary TV so that the Children of Mary from
Central America, North America and Europe can accompany.

I thank you for responding to My Call!

Who blesses you,

Your Mother Mary, Rose of Peace


